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The statement of the delegation of Uzbekistan within the consideration of the National Report of Indonesia at the 4th cycle of Universal Periodic Review 

November 9, 2022
Dear Chair,
Uzbekistan congratulates Indonesia for submission comprehensive National Report.

We note with satisfaction that since the third cycle of UPR, Indonesia has made progress in ensuring human rights, including in the fields of combating violence against women, protection of migrant workers, ensuring right to education, right to health and labor rights. We also note Indonesia's constructive dialogues with UN treaty bodies.
Uzbekistan welcomes the adoption of the 5th generation of National Human Rights Action Plan for 2021–2025, focusing on accelerating the fulfillment of human rights of vulnerable groups: women, children, persons with disabilities.
Our delegation makes the following recommendations:
- continue the efforts to finalize the reform of the criminal code, including within the context of possible elimination of the death penalty;

- ensure effective implementation of national programs to support all socially vulnerable segments of the population.
We wish distinguished Delgation of Indonesia all the success in reviewing the National Report.

Thank you for attention.
